
 
The Greens at The Steel Yard Player Code of Conduct 

  
At The Greens at The Steel Yard, fun and safety are our biggest priorities. The following 
guidelines will be strictly enforced for the enjoyment and protection of all attendees. The 
Greens are designed to be a family-friendly event and help The Region enjoy a safe and socially 
distanced experience. Please use common sense to protect yourself and others. 

• All federal, state and local COVID social distancing guidelines must be followed. Masks 
will be required to enter stadium. Masks may be removed while in hitting bay or 
enjoying food and beverage.  

• Unlike our baseball games where homeruns are celebrated, Overswinging and hitting 
golf balls to intentionally cause damage is prohibited. Maximized pin placement is 150 
yards. Please only use 9-irons or wedges. Aim for the greens and pins at all times. No 
Happy Gilmore running starts. 

• Throwing golf balls is prohibited, if you can throw a golf ball over 150 yards, please 
come speak with a staff member about open tryouts for the RailCats during the Spring 
of 2021. 

• Please observe all safety precautions.  
• Time slots begin at the time printed on your ticket. 
• Disorderly behavior will not be tolerated including but not limited to: 

o Verbal or physical abuse, or threats of abuse, to staff 

o Profanity 

o Loud boisterous behavior 

o Club throwing 

o Damage to the stadium or any player's equipment 

o Unbecoming conduct 

• No more than one person at a time on the platform unless a parent is helping a child 
under the age of 10. 

• Outside food, beverages and alcohol is not permitted inside The Steel Yard. 
• Personal golf balls should remain in your vehicle. 
•  Attendees are responsible for damages or injuries caused by any balls hit outside of the 

premises. 
• The RailCats and The Steelyard are not responsible for lost or stolen items. 

 


